Editorial

The basic policy of this new magazine,
published by the Geological
Associatton of Canada, will be to
print generai-interast articles about
the carth sciences in Canada, or about
developments in the earth sciences
autside Canada, that arc likely to be
of special inlerest to Canadians. These
articles wili be written at a techrucal
level that can be underslood not only
by specialist research workers but
alsc by non-specialists in other
branches of the earth sciences. Wc
hope that many of the arlicles may
also be of interest to high school
teachers of geography or earth
science, and to the public at large.

It is anticipated that the articles wll
be mainly of three kinds: (1) papers
that summarize and commant on
recont progress in scme field of the
earth sciences, (i articles that discuss
the interaction of the carth sciences
and Canadian sociaty, (1) short notes
thal present the resulls of recent (and
generally unpubhished) research. Such
notes will be acceptable only if they
are of general interest and are
presented in a slyle thal is intetligible
to the non-specialist reader. The first
issuc containg representatives of both
of lhe first two types, but none of the
third It also contains threg other types
of articles that we hope will appear
reqularly: (i) feature pages devoted to
geological education and to the history
of Canadian geoology. (i) conference
reports, and (i) book roviews, in-
cluding seme longer “essay reviews”
on topics of special interest.

One important part of the magazine
Is not represented in this first issue:
tctters to the edior. Arucles in
Geoscience Canadia will not be
referaed as that term is generally
understooad by the scientific
communily. We are doing without a
formal refereeing system bacause ot
the “topical” nature of many of the
arlicles and because we want
publication 1o be as swilt as possible.
We must rely on a responsive reader-
ship and a strong “letters to the editor”
sectian of the magazine to correct
errars of fact, where these appear, and
to present alternative points of view,
wihere readers beheve that arlicles are
too onc-sided.

The views expressed i articles
published in 1his magazine are the
views of tho authors, not the official
views of the Geological Associntion of
Canada We hope that the magazine
all pravide a forum whete some
public issues may be inteliigently
discussed from the point of view of
the professional carth scientist, We
intend to interpret the scope of the
parth scienees broadly, in keeping
with the recent policy of the Geolegical
Associition of Canada: we welcome
articlos not only on geclogy in the
narrower intorpretation of that term,
but also on all related aspocts of the
solid and hquid eartiy
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